



New Road Primary School

Weekly Newsletter - Week 15

Welcome Back

A very happy New Year to everyone and I hope you all had a lovely restful break. Myself and all the staff would like to say a huge thank -you for all the lovely Christmas gifts and cards we received before half term. Later this month repair work will be starting on our roof which will mean some slight disruption in school. As each part of the roof is worked on a class at a time may have to be relocated into the hall for a few days. Once I have finalised details with the contractor I will send out a letter informing you of our plans.

Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate winners this week -



GROWTH Award Winners— Mary, Ewan, Ben, Ellie, Kaylee, Kenzie-Ann, Abigail, Lexie, Evelyn, Tulisa, Millie, Elsie, Oliver & Herbie.



House Point Winners— . Alfie, Joshua, Sadie, Lottie, Ted, Jack, Nyla and Saul.

email: admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk

January

Jan 19th—Firefighters Collection

Jan 22nd—Yr 4 trip to Thackray Museum

Jan 25th—Yr 3 Class Assembly

February

Feb 16th-School closes

Feb 26th—School reopens

March

March 1st—Yr 4 Class Assembly

March 8th—Reception Class

Assembly

March 16th—20th—Book Fayre

March 21st—Year 5 trip to Magna

March 23rd—3.45-5.00 Small school football tournament at Ryburn

March 26th—3.30-6.00 Parents Evening

March 27th—3.30—6.00 Parents Evening

March 29th—school closes

<u>April</u>

April 16th—School reopens

April 26th—Yr 5 Class Assembly

April 27th—Fire Fighters
Collection

Attendance

Acorns— 95.7% Lates 0 Elms—94.4% Lates 1

Oaks— 98.6% Lates 1 Rowans—94.4% Lates 6

Willows— 100% Lates 1 Maples—100% Lates 6

Junipers— 97.8% Lates 3 **School— 96.9% Lates 18**

Well done Year 2 and Year 6 with 100% attendance now lets make sure we are all trying hard to get to school on time!!

Book Club/Reading Club

We have our Book/
Reading Club starting on
Wednesday 17th January
which is available to our
KS2 children. Please note
that we still have spaces
available so please contact the office if you wish
your child to

your child to have a place.

Year 4 Trip—Thackray Museum

Please note that a letter was sent home in November 2017 advising of a class trip. Please note that the permission slips and payment need to be received into the school office no later than Monday 15th January 2018.

If you have not returned the permission slip or made the payment then a letter should have been sent home with your child this week.

Thank you

Lunchtime Award Winners

Congratulations to our lunchtime award winners for their perfect manners this week— Mary, Brandon, Bella, Tiffany, Lexi, Elsie & Herbie.



PTFA

Please be aware that the PTFA have set up a new Facebook Group Please follow this link for the new closed group https://m.facebook.com/groups/1908916519360596.



After School Clubs

Clubs for the Spring Term

Monday—Zumba Club
Tuesday—Karate Club
Wednesday -Book/
Reading Club (KS2)
Friday—Football Club
(KS2)

Winter Clothing

Please can you ensure with the cold weather that your child brings their hat and gloves to wear for playtime. Please ensure that they are clearly labelled with your child's name in it.

Thank you